ADMINISTRATION

April 19, 2021

Alicia Arnold
Equitable Housing & Community Development Division Director

Wake County Housing Affordability & Community Revitalization
P.O. Box 550

Raleigh, NC 27602
Dear Ms. Arnold:

The Town of Apex would like to continue to be a part of the Wake County entitlement for Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME funds. Please automatically renew the cooperation
agreement between the Town of Apex and Wake County for the years 2022-2024.

The Town of Apex looks forward to partnering with the County on future projects.

Sincerely,

e

Ralph Clark
Interim Town Manager

TOWN OF APEX
The Peak of Good Living
PO Box 250 Apex, NC 27502 | (919) 249-3400 | www.apexnc.org



B \orrisville

Live connected. Live well.

May 7, 2021

Kelly Baraldi, Housing Program Manager
Wake County Government

336 Fayetteville St., Suite 440

Raleigh, NC 27602

RE: Renewal of Town of Morrisville HUD entitlement partnership with Wake County for 2022-2024.
Dear Ms. Baraldi,

Thank you for your April 16, 2021 letter describing Wake County’s role as entitlement jurisdiction for US
Department of Housing and Urban Development program spending in the Town of Morrisville and for the
summary of expenditures in the Town since 1992. The Town of Morrisville elects to continue membership in
the Wake County entitlement for the next three years, 2022-2024. We look forward to continuing our
partnership with Wake County and further expanding housing opportunities for Morrisville residents.

Sincerely,

M///afj

Martha Paige
Town Manager
Town of Morrisville

100 Town Hall Drive Morrisville. NC 27360 | P:919-463-6200 | F:019-460-7662 townofmorrisville.ore
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May 10, 2021

Alicia Arnold

Equitable Housing & Community Development Division Director
Wake County Housing Affordability & Community Revitalization
Wake County Office Bldg., 336 Fayetteville St., Suite 440

P.0. Box 550+ Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Ms. Arnold,

The Town of Rolesville has a cooperation agreement with Wake County to be included
as part of the entitlement community and to receive federal Community Development
Block Grants (CDBG), HOME Investment Partnership (HOME), Housing Opportunities
for Persons With Aids (HOPWA), and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funds. The
cooperation agreement is automatically renewed for three years, 2022-2024, unless the
Town elects to no longer be a part of the entitlement.

The Town of Rolesville requests to remain an active partner of the entittement and to
continue receiving benefits of the funds brought to Wake County.

Sincerely,

W

Kelly Arnold
Town Manager

Town of Rolesville
PO Box 250 / Rolesville, North Carolina 27571 / RolesvilleNC.gov / 919.5656.3506



May 20, 2021

Ms. Alicia Arnold
Equitable Housing & Community Development Division Director
Wake County Housing Affordability & Community Revitalization

RE: Wake County Urban Entitlement Renewal

Dear Ms. Arnold,

Thank you for the opportunity to continue the partnership with Wake County through the
entitlement Urban County status with the US Department of Housing and Urban
Development. The Town of Holly Springs wishes to continue to be part of the entitlement and
to continue receiving the benefits of the funds brought to the County for the 2022-2024 period.

Please contact me at: 919.567.4020 or scott.chase@hollyspringsnc.gov if you have questions.

incerely,
M o B
cott Chase, ICMA-CM, AICP

Assistant Town Manager/ Interim Development Services Director
Town of Holly Springs

Town of Holly Springs
P.O.Box 8« 128 5. Main St. Holly Springs, NC 27540 « (919) 557-3900 « www.hollyspringsnc.gov



FUQUAY-VARINA

north caroling

Aprit 19, 2021

Ms. Alicia Armold

Equitable Housing and Community Development Division Director
Wake County Housing Affordability & Community Revitalization
P.O. Box 550

Wake County Office Building

336 Faystteville St., Suite 448

Raleigh, NC 27601

Dear Ms. Arnold:

The Town of Fuquay-Varina would like to express its interest in renewing its entitlement status
for the years 2022-2024 with the US Department of Housing and Urban Development as
proposed by Wake County’s Housing Affordability & Community Development Division of

Wake County Human Services.

The Town of Fuguay-Varina looks forward to partnering with the County on future projects.

Sincerel¥,

Adam Mitchell
Town Manager

Administration

Town of Fuquay-Varina 134 N Main Strest, Fuguay-Varina, NC 27526  (919) 552-1400  fuguay-varina.org




Town of Garner

900 7th Avenue - Garner, North Carolina 27529
Phone (919) 772-4688 - Fax (919) 662-8874 - www.GarnerNC.gov

May 13, 2021

Ms. Kelly Baraldi

Wake County Human Services

Wake County Office Building — Suite 118
P.0. Box 550

Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Ms. Baraldi:
The Town of Garner would like to continue to be part of the Wake County entitlement for the
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME funds. Please renew the cooperation

agreement for the Town of Garner and Wake County for the years 2021-2022.

The Town of Garner looks forward to partnering with the County on future projects.

Sincerely,

Rodney Dickerson,
Town Manager

c: Jeffrey S. “Jeff” Triezenberg, AICP, GISP
Planning Director



‘ KN IG HTDALE Town of Knightdale | 950 Steeple Square Ct. | Knightdale, NC 27545

start someth I'Ilg KnightdaleNC.gov | 919-217-2202

May 10, 2021

Kelly Baraldi

Housing Program Manager

Wake County Human Services

Wake County Office Building-Suite 440
P.O.Box 550

Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Ms. Baraldi,

The Town of Knightdale would like to continue to participate in the Wake County Urban
Entitlement for the federally administered Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and
HOME funds. Please automatically renew the cooperation agreement between the Town of

Knightdale and Wake County for the years of 2022-2024.

The Town of Knightdale appreciates the efforts of Wake County Human Services in the
entitlement process and we look forward to partnering with the County on future projects.

Sincerely,

Bill Summers, ICMA
Town Manager



TOWN Of 301 S. Braoks Street

Wake Farest, NC 27587

WAKE FOREST £919.435.9400

www.wakeforestnc.gov

May 10, 2021

Ms. Alicia Amold

Equitable Housing & Community Development
CC: Kellly Baraldi

337 S. Salisbury St.

Raleigh, NC 27401

Re: 2021-2023 Wake County CDBG, HOME, HOPWA, and ESG Program Cooperation Agreement
Dear Ms. Arnold,

The Town of Wake Forest would like to continue to be a part of the Wake County CDBG, HOME,
HOPWA, and ESG Program Cooperation Agreement for federal Fiscal Years 2021, 2022, and 2023,

The Town of Wake Forest looks forward to continuing its partnership with Wake County and the
participating Wake County municipalities.

Sincerely,

7

Kip Padgett
Town Manager
Town of Wake Forest



TOWN OF WENDELL
Fown. Big Chars Commissioners
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Manager Marvin Collins, 1l
Attorney James P. Cauley, Il

May 24, 2021

Alicia Arnold

Wake County Government

Department of Housing Affordability and Community Revitalization
336 Fayetteville Street, Raleigh, NC, 27601

Dear Ms. Arnold (Alicia):

Pursuant to the Amended Community Development Block Grant Cooperation Agreement, the Town of
Wendell provides written notification of its intent to continue participation with Wake County for the
next three (3) year period (FFY 22 to 24) following the end of the current period (FFY 19 to 21) provided
for in the Agreement dated July 17, 2018.

The Town of Wendell looks forward to partnering with Wake County on future neighborhood

improvement projects.

Sincerely,

A A

Marvin "Marc" E. Collins, [CMA-CM
Town Manager
Town of Wendell

15 E. FOURTH STREET « WENDELL, NC 27591
TELEPHONE: (919) 365-4450 « FACSIMILE: (919) 366-1462 « WEBPAGE: WWW TOWNOFWENDELL.COM



1003 N. Arendell Avenue
Z E B I Zebulon, NC 27597
919.823.1801

www.townofzebulon.org

NORTH CAROLINA

April 26, 2021

Alicia Arnold

Equitable Housing & Community Development Division Director
Wake County Office Building

PO Box 550

Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Ms. Arnold:

Thank you for reaching out to us about the continuance of the Town of Zebulon participating in
programs that can help the citizens of Zebulon. Since the County extended the invitation to
Zebulon to participate in U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) programs
that include the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program, the Emergency Solutions
Grants Program (ESG), the Housing Opportunity for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) and the HOME
programs, Zebulon has benefited greatly.

The Town of Zebulon would like to renew the cooperation agreement with Wake County to
continue to be in partnership and receive the entitlement benefits for the residents of the Town
of Zebulon. We understand that this renewal is for three years from 2022 — 2024.

Thank you for working with the Town of Zebulon to meet the needs of our community with these
programs.

Please feel free to contact me at 919-823-1801 or Mike Clark at 919-823-1808 or
mclark@townofzebulon.org if you have any questions or need assistance.

Best R garBM

Joseph M. Moore, Il PE
Town Manager
Town of Zebulon



